
Homeowners Association 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Subject: Feedback on Community Events Participation 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to improve community 

engagement, we would like to gather your valuable feedback regarding participation in our 

recent events. 

Your input is crucial in helping us understand the interests and preferences of our community 

members. We would appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to answer the following 

questions: 

1. Which events did you attend, and what did you enjoy the most? 

2. Were there any events you did not attend? If yes, please share your reasons. 

3. What types of events would you like to see in the future? 

4. Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Thank you for being an active member of our community. Your feedback is essential in helping 

us plan future events that align with our residents' preferences. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

Homeowners Association 

[Contact Information] 


